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Subject : HBF Response to COVID-19 #2 

Contact : Amy Conlin, Community Risk Reduction Specialist, 707-441-4000 
 

 
 

Humboldt Bay Fire and the City of Eureka continue to monitor the effects of COVID-19 pandemic on our 
services in light of State and Federal recommendations. By making a few adjustments to operations we 
can continue to service the public while exercising an abundance of caution to protect our personnel, 
patients, and community.  
 
Please refer to our previous press release on Friday, March 13th for updates regarding staffing, service 
delivery, non-essential services, and crew personal protective equipment.  
 
New Change: 
 

1) Office Access – In an effort to limit exposure to our team and to the public, our fire stations, 
including our headquarters station, will now be closed to the public. We will remain fully staffed 
and will continue to provide business services via phone at 707-441-4000 or by appointment only. 
 
Please refrain from in-person visits to our stations, especially if you are exhibiting any signs or 
symptoms of COVID-19 including fever, cough, or shortness of breath.   
Call 9-1-1 if you are experiencing a medical emergency and alert the dispatcher to any flu-like 
symptoms.   
 

 
Questions or Concerns about the COVID-19? Contact the County of Humboldt’s Joint Information Center 
(JIC) at 707-441-5000 or email covidinfo@co.humboldt.ca.us 
 
Humboldt Bay Fire, the City of Eureka, and the County of Humboldt will continue to evaluate the threat of 
COVID-19 to our community and provide updates as warranted. We remain committed to the safety of 
our community.  
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